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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2022 
 

Thank you one and all! 

We had a “Monumental” week at Vacation Bible School! 
Thank you to all who volunteered to make this a successful week! 

Many thanks to 

• Our generous parishioners who donated items for our event   

• Little Vincent’s for the pizzas donated for our volunteer lunch 

• Island T-Shirts for making the shirts for our staff and helpers 

• Those campers who brought in coins throughout the week  (With this generous donation, along 
with the donations from our “Kevin Bacon,” Holy Cross Outreach will be able to purchase a Water 
Buffalo and a Pig through Heifer International.  Total donation was 
$650!) 

• Our campers who donated paper goods and toiletries which helped 
stock the shelves of our Parish Outreach Pantry   

• Our VBS craft station who created goodie bags for our “Back to 
School” Outreach program 

Our Volunteers! 


